# King's Kids Preschool Parent News

May 9, 2024

School: 693-9245 email: (principal@kingsacademylo.com)

Mrs. Peggy and Mrs. Beth (elehenbauer@kingsacademylo.com)

#### Dear King's Kids Families,

It has been a joy and a privilage to teach preschoolers at The King's Academy for 21 years. Even though it never was my intention to be an administrator, God has allowed me to love and serve the children and families of the Lake Community. I will continue teaching music in K-8 and will teach middle school religion next year. I am looking forward to spending time with my grandchildren. Staci Hansen, our present third grade teacher, will take over my position as preschool director. Staci has her early childhood certification and many years of teaching experience. Staci has been a dear friend for many years. I can confidently leave the preschool knowing that along with our awesome staff, King's Kids Preschool will continue to nurture and educate little ones. Thank you for sharing your precious children with me and allowing me to teach them about Jesus.

Sincerely, Mrs. Elaine



## Summer Birthdays!

Barrett	May 21
Mrs. Shelly	May 26
Chip	May 31
Della	June 16
Silas	June 17
Brooks	June 22
Oliver	June 27
Tatum	June 28
Kyleigh	July 1
Ayla	July 10
Roman	July15
Madelyn	July 28
Elias	August 1
Thea	August 8
Jaxon	August 8

## Our Fun Last Week!

Thursday will be the last day for our class. Rain or shine, we will end our preschool year with an active day. If it is sunny, please make sure to apply sunscreen before your student arrives. If we have a rainy day, we will have an indoor picnic. Either way, we have many fun games and activities planned to celebrate a fun and spirit-filled year together.

### News About the 2024-2025 School Year...

Packets with the new handbook etc. will be sent in June. The first day of school will be August 26. If you have any questions, please call Dr. Stuhlman at 693-9245.

